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Kira White

From: Kelvin Markham 
Sent: Monday, 15 May 2023 3:21 PM
To: Jeremy Prichard
Subject: Privacy law review

Hi Jeremy, 
There are 2 Acts which need updating. 
One is the Crown Lands Act, the other is the one governing MAST. 
In the Land Titles Act there us sn exemption from the Privacy Act to allow searches of property records. This aids the 
efficiency in the transfer if land and helps ensure property is subject to competition to find its 'highest and best use'. 
MAST used to have names of mooring owners on thelist database but took them out about 10 years ago rathee than 
insert the exemption. This leads to inefficiency in the use of moorings and prevents the ready identification of 
mooring owners and lessees  
I thing you'll find the same problem with crown leases and licences.. 
Please check out the Acts mentioned and thelist database and let me know if you agree.. 
Cheers, 
Kel 




